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CODE RED FOR HUMANITY.  The world should have know long ago that we
needed to stop burning fossil fuels.  We have wasted time and
opportunities to solve this problem slowly or easily.  We are in a
crisis.  We need to stop acting as though everything is fine and
normal.  Difficult decisions need to be made by those in a position to
do so and everyone else.

Methane leaks from all pipelines, not just the big ones.  We need to be
reducing the network of gas pipelines, not granting extensions.

What additional evidence are we waiting for before doing what we all
know needs to be done?

Please, Commissioners, do everything in your power to stop this madness.

Thank-you for your attention to this matter,

Virginia Lohr
Vashon, WA
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